Pueblo a Pueblo is committed to conducting its programs in a manner that is safe for the children it serves and helping protect the children with whom Pueblo a Pueblo is in contact. As a humanitarian agency, Pueblo a Pueblo is obliged to create and maintain an environment that aims to prevent the sexual exploitation and abuse of children and promote the implementation of its child safety policy. All representatives of Pueblo a Pueblo – employees, volunteers, interns, consultants, Board members and others who work with children on Pueblo a Pueblo’s behalf – are expected to conduct themselves in a manner consistent with this commitment and obligation. 
 
